
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter: 9.10.20 

 
By now you will have received reading material pitched to your child’s ability 

and in line with the reading power point presentation.  

Some children will: 

• Be still working on speed sounds and recognising them. (We gave you a 

speed sounds chart to help practise them at home) 

• Be able to begin blending words with 3 letters together with your help 

in line with the reading presentation of the correct bounding and 

stretching sounds. 

• Be able to practise the sounds needed to read a simple sentence and 

recognise tricky words within it by site. In addition they will be able 

to hold a sentence and repeat it back to you. (For challenge you may 

wish to ask them to write that sentence down using sound talk to 

sound out the green words and use capital letters and full stops at 

the end).  

 

 

 

We will be 

reassessing and 

regrouping children 

next week  

Please ensure you 

put the waterproof 

plastic wallet and 

reading record in 

book bags 

Please do not put 

water bottles in 

book bags 

We have been up to the hall to do 

P.E. We have begun getting our 

trainers on independently to 

begin. 

We have been practising our 

coordination during movement 

and learning how to avoid 

obstacles, people and move 

backwards and side wards safely. 

 

We have explored repeating   patterns in many different 

ways.  

Music, colour, shape and finding patterns in the learning 

environment.  

 
 

 

We have been enjoying the theme of Autumn and as part of this 

we have learnt how to mix colours by using block paints, water 

and ensuring we keep our brushes clean before using another 

colour.  

 

Paper plate Autumn wreaths 

to use our fine motor skills for 

scrunching and squeezing 

tissue paper to glue on 


